
Dallas Love Field Good Neighbor Program Questions and Answers 

April 13, 2021 Community Meeting 

 

1. What is the status of restaurants opening in the new construction along Lemmon? 

 

As part of the new development at the Braniff Centre, space has been leased to a 

restaurant venue called On Rotation Small Batch Brewery and Taproom. The craft beer 

boutique brewery is moving from its original location in Lakewood. We have been told 

that the venue will feature a kitchen with a Southern-inspired menu and takeout order 

pickup. Construction began last year and is scheduled to be done sometime this spring. 

 

2. Regarding the Mockingbird/Lemmon/Airdrome intersection, can you please 

explain what changes are being made to improve traffic flow?  This is the primary 

location for accidents on Mockingbird. 

 

Department of Aviation will not be doing on the street itself. We will be improving the 

landscaping in the grassy area among the streets that makes a triangle. The Department 

of Transportation has received a grant to improve the traffic signals in this area. 

 

3. Regarding the North Neighborhood Park, how wide will the trail that connects to 

Northwest Highway be?  Will the Airport be installing sidewalks along the 

Highway (none exist today)? 

 

The trail will be at least 10 feet wide to connect from Northwest Highway to the proposed 

park. We will not be installing any sidewalks along Northwest Highway,but are hopeful it 

is part of the overall Bachman Lake improvement plan. We are restricted to spending 

funding solely on Aviation property.  

 

4. What areas were the flyers announcing the runway reconstruction sent to?   

 

Flyers were sent to those within the 16 DNL Proposed Action Alternative during 

construction noise contour. More information is available on pages 82-84 of this 

document. 

 

5. Please speak to the status of the Alternate Entrance study. 

 

The Department of Aviation has not selected a route for the alternate entry and has not 

received City Council approval for the project. The work has been paused because of 

the NCTCOG Bachman Area study. NCTCOG will be assisting DOA on the next steps, 

so it will be paused until their study is complete. 

 

6. What is the status of the Bachman Lake Skate Park? 

 

This is a Parks and Recreation project, not a Department of Aviation project. The design 

contract was awarded on December 9, 2020. The construction phase of the project has 

https://www.dallas-lovefield.com/home/showpublisheddocument/1838/636947228240500000
https://www.dallas-lovefield.com/home/showpublisheddocument/1838/636947228240500000


not yet been awarded and has not received approval from the Park Board or City 

Council. Construction will not begin until early to mid 2022. 

  


